
On Tue, Nov 3, 2020 at 9:08 PM Zakir Thomas <zaksthomas@gmail.com> wrote: 

Dear Mr Mohanty, 

This is to express my sincere gratitude to Aggarwal Packers for moving our household 
from Delhi to Bangalore and specially to you for your personal supervision to ensure 
that everything goes smoothly. 

Any change is accompanied with attendant difficulties and troubles. By entrusting the 
movement of goods to Aggarwal Packers, we were assured of professional support. 
You brought in y human touch with reassurance that put our family at ease. Your 
constant follow up till the goods are unpacked reflected the care that has been 
bestowed on us. 

My wife Meethu joins me in extending our heartfelt gratitude to you for all the support 
you have extended to us. 

If we have another transfer, we won't be looking elsewhere for movement of our goods! 

 

Best wishes, 

Dr Zakir Thomas 

Principal Commissioner of Income Tax Bengaluru Karnataka 


